
 23 March 2022 

 Dear Parents/Carers 

 COVID update 

 Further  to  yesterday’s  letter,  we  are  delighted  to  report  a  more  positive  picture  from  tomorrow  and  therefore 
 both  Year  9  and  Year  10  are  to  attend  school  .  Please  be  reassured  any  closure  is  always  an  absolute  last 
 resort and we very much hope the spring air will help keep the virus away along with the disruption. 

 Changes for this week 

 Thursday 24 March  Year 9 and Year 10 students to attend 

 We  will  continue  to  review  the  situation  as  the  week  progresses  and  will  keep  you  informed  if  there  are  any 
 further changes required. 

 Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 Yours sincerely 

 Justin Humphreys 
 Headteacher 


